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Officers for 2021: 
President - Doug Fitzsimmons K3LAB Vice President - Harry Dushac K3FSE Treasurer - 
Terry Carnahan KB3JOD Secretary - Chris Edwards N3VFK 

Board Members for 2021: 

1. Dave Dzelsky N3DZ
2. Craig Bigler AB3XA
3. Gary Miller KC3NHE
4. Cass Fitzgerald N3FLO
5. Larry Freeman N3LT

LOCAL HAPPENINGS: 

The minutes for the February ICARC meeting, can be read at the end of this 
document. The March meeting will be held over the held over the WB3CGY 
Blue Spruce County Park Repeater due to the continuing Health Crisis. 

Ham Radio News: 

This goes back to 2018 & I have not heard any recent updates. The FCC has inquired to 
expand HF privileges for Technician licensees to include limited phone privileges on 75, 
40, and 15 meters, plus RTTY and digital mode privileges on 80, 40, and 15 meters. I’m 
not sure what action if any the FCC has decided to take at this point. http://www.arrl.org/
news/fcc-invites-comments-on-arrl-technician-enhancement-proposal 

We welcome your contributions: If anyone would like to  
include information or write an article for the Newsletter  
please let Chris Edwards know at: chowhowa@gmail.com. The only caveats are: The 
editor reserves the right to alter the format for publication purposes. The content may also 
be modified contingent upon accuracy and appropriateness of the contained material.  The 
latter would, of course, be subject to the approval of the original author. 



Indiana County Amateur Radio Club. 
 
Minutes of the Monthly Meeting 02/02/2021. (Held over the W3BMD ICARC Repeater.) 
146.910 - PL ( 131.8 ) 
 
Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 7:30pm by Club Vice President Harry 
Dushac. Eight answered Roll Call. 
   
Reports: The Minutes from the Jan. meeting were not available at this time & wouild be 
read for approval at a later meeting. Terry Carnahan read the Treasures Report & it was 
approved. He mentioned that club dues were due for the 2021 calendar year. 
 
Old Business: No old business to report. 
 
New Business:  
It was decided that the March Meeting will be held over the County Repeater 146.745 - PL 
(131.8) as there are still some ongoing issues with the Club Repeater. 
 
End of Business/Adjournment: Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 
7:50pm. 
 
Attendance: 8 
K3FSE Harry Dushac (VP) 
N3VFK Chris Edwards (Sec.) 
KB3JOD Terry Carnahan (Tres.) 
W3CDH Dave Steiner 
KC3FVU Walter Schroth 
KM3M Fred Maize 
K3VAR Paul Morris 
N3QM Bill McMillen 
 


